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Sept 27 
 
Can you join us for Selichot tomorrow 
at 7pm? Can you enter into the Holy 
Days with us starting with Selichot 
prayer and song? It would be 
wonderful to see you at the shul 
tomorrow at 7pm as we symbolically 
walk through this portal, hand in hand, 
on our way to Rosh HaShanah on 
Wednesday at 7pm at the Berkshire 
South Community Center. We'll use 
some familiar melodies to the holidays 
and simply be together in this special 
time. Can you give this to yourself...? 
 
On a very different note, scammers 
are sending messages seemingly 
from me asking for bogus 
information...delete immediately. I will 
never email you like that so do not 
even open it if it looks suspicious.  
 
Wishing us all a Shabbat Shalom and 
a healthy, peaceful, and meaningful 
High Holy Day season and peace in 
the Middle East and return of the 
hostages. 
With love and see you soon, Barbara  
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